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Time extension of the existing contract 
 
EYDAP S.A. hereby informs the investment community that the Company came to an 

agreement with the Greek State to extend the existing bilateral Contract of its exclusive 

right to provide water supply and sewerage services in the geographical area of its 

competence, until June 30th, 2021.   

 
 

 

  

 


